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WILLIAM MURNANE spent much of 
the past year preparing the new edi­
tion of the Amarna boundary stelae 
which he will publish jointly with 
C. C. Van Siclen, III. The book 
has been accepted for publication 
by Kegan Paul International, which 
has also agreed to underwrite part 
of the expenses connected with the 
project's last season, when the 
drawings will be checked and final 
photographs taken. A short article, 
"Tutankhamun on the Eighth Py­
lon," appeared in the first issue of 
Varia Aegyptiaea (pp. 59-68); and 
an essay on James Henry Breasted 
as historian, requested for the Dic­
tionary of Literary Biography, ap­
peared in the forty-seventh volume 
of that work (pp. 53-64). Along 
with other members of the Epi-
graphic Survey, Murnane also con­
tributed eight short articles on the 
Luxor Temple to the French mag­

azine, Dossiers Histoire et archeologie 
101 (January, 1986). He lectured 
before the western branch of the 
American Research Center in Egypt 
on "Epigraphic Gleanings from the 
Amarna Period" in May of 1986. 
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